
 

 
 
 

  
 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

   
  

       
       

   
   

      
   

 
    

    
 

 

 
 

  

OVERNIGHT EXPRESS DELIVERY 

November 6, 2024 

Mr. John Schlosser 
President, Terminals 
Kinder Morgan Liquid Terminals, LLC 
1001 Louisiana Street, Suite 1000 
Houston, Texas 77002 

CPF 1-2023-036-NOPV 

Dear Mr. Schlosser: 

On October 27, 2023, the Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration (PHMSA) 
issued to Kinder Morgan Liquid Terminals, LLC (KMLT) a Consent Agreement in the above-
referenced case. This Consent Agreement included a Compliance Order. On July 23, 2024, 
KMLT requested a time extension to October 18, 2024 to meet the terms of the Compliance Order. 
On October 17, 2024 KMLT submitted its additional response.  PHMSA is in agreement with the 
proposed remediation plan for the deficient dike areas at Carteret, New Jersey facility.  Based on 
our review of the documentation you provided and confirmation of payment of the civil penalty it 
has been determined that you have complied with the terms of this Order. 

Accordingly, this case is now closed and no further action is contemplated with respect to the 
matters involved in this case. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Robert Burrough 
Director, Eastern Region 
Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration 


